
St. Vincent High School 

Homecoming Patron Drive 
 
 

S.V. Parents and Students; 

 

It is time to kick off the 2018 Homecoming Patron Drive. This year 

Homecoming is Oct. 12. The Patron Drive consists of the students, in grades 

9 – 12, selling Patrons to people within the community.  The name of the 

person purchasing the Patron will appear in the Homecoming program. 

 

As in the years past, we are asking each student to participate and sell at 

least one full sheet of Patrons.  Please find the Patron sheet on the back of 

this letter. Additional Patron sheets will be available once school starts.  The 

cost of each Patron is $2.00.  Also, we ask for only proper names (no 

nicknames), business names, and/or graduating class year on the Patron.  

The last day to turn in Patrons will be Oct. 4
th

.  

 

The student who sells the most Patrons will receive two FREE tickets to this 

year’s Homecoming Dance and a gift certificate to go out to eat. 

 

Please remember that the Patron Drive is the primary financial support for 

Homecoming activities.  Your participation and support is greatly needed 

and appreciated.   

 

Thank you for supporting St. Vincent Homecoming 2018. 

 

Mr. Julian 

St. Vincent High School 

 


